








[[Nick Dante 9/29/17]]

[[Henri Temianka Correspondence
Carl Flesch, Sr.
Letter #58]]

[[Page 1 — Letter]]
[[Translation from German provided by donor.]]

[[Letterhead: 34, CANFIELD GARDENS,
LONDON,
N.W.6.
MAIDA VALE 4729.]]

2.5.739.

Dear Temianka,

Sincerest thanks for your letter with enclosure. As far as
that is concerned, I must tell you right away that you have turned to the
wrong address. Since I had the unhappy idea to start a campaign for Rosé,

I have acquired the reputation of a sort of messiah for Jewish musicians. Of course
I do a great deal of good, more than my financial situation
really permits, but the demands and affidavits are now arriving by the dozen,
and I would have to be the owner of Marks and Spencer to be
able to fulfill all these requests.
I would gladly have seen from your letter how it really
is going with the realization of your initial project.
Please let me know about that in your next letter. Here there is
nothing new. Kreisler and Menuhin have recently played here.
So let's hear from you again soon. Cordial greetings, also
from my wife.

Yours,

Flesch



